
Spey Safe 

Friday 26 March 2021  

Self-Testing:  

Young people should sign up to the self-testing 

programme which you will all have had details of 

already 

Face Coverings: 

Face coverings are to be worn at all times  

unless you are exempt 

Attending school: 

 Young people should not attend school if they are suffering any of the Covid symptoms; fever, persistent, new 

cough, loss of taste or smell. 

 If anyone in the household is awaiting a Covid test result – then young people should not attend school 

Sanitising:   
 Hand sanitiser is to be used at entrances and exits and 

before and after eating. 

 Hand sanitiser and cleaning of desks in classes to be 

continued as appropriate 

Social Distancing: 

 2m distancing will not happen in classes but should be adhered to at all other times 

 Young people should go outside at break and lunchtimes wherever possible unless 

the weather is particularly inclement – could you remind your young people of this 

Moving around school: 

 Maintain one way system 

 Use designated entrances (information included) 

 Use appropriate social areas when necessary (information included) 

 Use appropriate toilets as directed (information included) 


